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Health Policy in Transit:  HSA Modernization 

Since releasing our “Health Policy in Transit – A Purchaser Viewpoint” 

in early March 2018, the omnibus spending bill passed by Congress and 

signed into law on Friday, March 23 did not contain any of the HSA 

improvements that had been discussed. However, we believe the effort 

to enact at least some HSA improvements this year is not completely 

dead.

The ERISA Industry Committee (ERIC) 

has convened a working group of 

interested parties, including 

organizations such as AHIP and SHRM, 

to continue advocating for changes.  The 

approach has changed to accommodate 

the shift on Capitol Hill toward members 

focusing on the 2018 mid-term 

elections.  To enable  "quick wins" 

heading into the election season, it may 

be necessary that the package of 

proposals get split up into separate 

pieces of legislation.   

The ERIC-led coalition is also looking to 

build upon existing efforts at the 

grassroots level to build support for the 

proposals.  This is where the National 

Alliance can play a pivotal role.  The 

coalition is planning to build a toolkit 

based upon the same kinds of activities 

outlined in the Health Reform in Transit 

we published in early March.  Coalitions 

will be asked to help "test" some of the 

items in the toolkit, such as op-ed letters, 

and materials for use with employers.  

The National Alliance and its health 

policy partners are committed to 

continue to push to modernize health 

savings account parameters to be 

consistent with value based design 

principles. 
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